

**To:** Larry Visoski Larry[REDACTED]  
**From:** [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Wed 10/18/2017 12:16:28 PM  
**Subject:** Re: Marrakesh?

I'll bet!  
I'll keep my fingers crossed for you!

On Oct 18, 2017, at 8:10 AM, Larry Visoski [REDACTED] wrote:

Ok,. Maybe Jeffrey will plan to arrive Newburgh Friday morning that will put him in New York City Saturday morning fingers crossed I'm ready to come home!!

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 18, 2017, at 2:06 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

Ok. Thanks. Bobby will be in NY city staying in JE apartment on fri and sat. Not sure who is in Newburgh ?

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 18, 2017, at 7:58 AM, Lvjet [REDACTED] wrote:

Hi [REDACTED] no JE canceled the trip at 7am today,,, if he keeps to his original plan,, we would land Stewart Newburgh Friday at 9am,,,,, but he could bump the trip to Saturday, and arrive saturday morn,,,, is Bobby Slaten in Stewart Newburgh? or NYC,,,, if hes Stewart Newbuurgh sounds like a Saturday arrival??

-----Original Message-----

**From:** [REDACTED]  
**To:** Larry Visoski [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Wed, Oct 18, 2017 7:47 am  
**Subject:** Marrakesh?

Did you go to Marrakesh today?  
I saw an email from Jeffrey to Bobby Slayton stating he would be in NY Saturday morning. Not sure if he is telling the truth or if it is what he wants Bobby to think. But it could be the truth!!

Sent from my iPhone